
Mr. Don Crabtree 
% Idaho State University 
Pocatello, Idaho 

Dear Mr. Crabtree: 

103 East Third 
Tyler, Texas 
May 22, 1967 

I had read of your visit to the Texas Archaeological 
Society at S.M.U. in Dallas, Texas, in the fall of 
1965. The clipping became lost and upon finding same 
I still want to contact you in this matter. I share 
with you that the Flint Flakers were genuine craftsmen. 

Last summer we were privileged to do about a three week 
tour through Old Mexico. Among the many places visited 
we topped them all when we visited the Museum of 
Anthropology at Mexico City. 

The writer has worked with Boy Scouts and Explorer Scouts 
for many years and would like to get possession of a 
book describing the Flint Flaking art. No doubt, you 
have written just such a book. If so, would you please 
advise me as to where I might come by such a book, 
phamplet, etc. 

Thanking you in advance, I remain,along with you, an 
admirer of the Flint Flakers. 

Very truly yours, 

D. W. Caswell 
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